EUROPEAN COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MOBILITY AND TRANSPORT

* Directorate A - Policy coordination and security
A.2 - Aviation security

23 JUIN 2012
Brussels,
MOVE/A2/CS (2012) 905280

Mr Richard Dowling

ask+request-155-efflacc2@asktheeu.org

Dear Mr. Dowling,

I hereby acknowledge receipt of your email of 14 June 2012, registered on 15.06.2012
under Ref. GESTDEM 2012/2972 in which you request information about documents
pertaining to communications between the European Commission and the Dublin Airport
Authority or the Irish Department of Transport regarding security at all Irish airports.

Your application will be dealt with as quickly as possible. However, in view of the
considerable research it will involve, we propose to extend the prescribed period of 15
working days by another 15 working days, therefore we propose to extend the deadline to
27 July 2012.

Yours sincerely,

.

e

Filip Cornelis
Head of Unit Aviation Security
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